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COMMITTEE	REPORTS	

	
Curriculum	Committee	–	Ms.	Olander	

• Dr.	Kristen	Race	is	returning	to	the	Rocky	River	City	School	District	on	Monday,	October	16,	2017	at	7	
PM	in	the	Rocky	River	High	School	Auditorium	to	discuss	‘Mindfulness	and	the	Teenage	Brain’.		

• The	Robotics	Club	Open	House	is	scheduled	for	Thursday,	October	19	at	7	PM.		The	lab	was	made	
possible	by	generous	donations	from	the	Rocky	River	Education	Foundation	and	Ohio	CAT.	

• Two	recruiting	101	events	are	scheduled	for	November	15	in	the	RRHS	commons,	one	for	coaches,	
and	one	for	athletes	and	parents.		Chris	Green,	from	the	National	Association	of	Collegiate	Directors	
of	Athletics,	will	moderate	a	panel	discussion	and	Q&A	with	representatives	from	The	University	of	
Akron	(Division	I),	Notre	Dame	College	(Division	II),	and	Baldwin	Wallace	University	(Division	III).		A	
meeting	for	all	varsity	head	&	assistant	coaches	will	be	at	5	PM	and	parents	and	student	athletes	will	
meet	at	7	PM.	

	
Facilities	Committee	–	Dr.	Fancher	

• Dr.	Fancher	reported	that	the	Facilities	Committee	would	meet	on	Tuesday,	October	17	at	8	AM.	
• David	Riley,	Esq.	from	the	Riley	Law	Firm	spoke	about	energy	conservation	programs.	

	
Finance	Committee	–	Mr.	Manoloff	

• Mr.	Manoloff	reported	that	the	finance	committee	would	meet	on	Thursday,	October	19	at	4:30	PM.	
	

Policy	&	Legislation	Committee	–	Ms.	Leitch	
• Ms.	Leitch	held	a	calendar	hearing	for	the	2019-20-school	calendar.		A	resolution	to	approve	this	

calendar	will	be	adopted	at	the	November	16,	2017	business	meeting.	
	

School	Community	–	Ms.	Goepfert	
• Ms.	Norman	reported	that	she	is	currently	working	on	bringing	a	before	and	after	care	program	to	the	

school	district;	one	option	would	be	through	the	YMCA.	She	will	conduct	a	poll,	gather	more	
information,	and	bring	it	back	to	the	board	for	further	review.	

• Ms.	Goepfert	reported	that	the	homecoming	was	a	huge	success	with	turnout	of	approximately	700	
people.	

• Ms.	Olander	reported	that	Curriculum	Advisory	Committee	met	earlier	that	day.	
• Mr.	Manoloff	reported	that	the	Rocky	River	Education	Foundation	Gala	is	scheduled	for	Saturday,	

March	10,	2018.	
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